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Important Events and 

Reminders 

September 2nd: No School 

September 11th: Back to 

School Night 

 Session 1: 6:15-6:55pm 

 Session 2: 7:00-7:40pm 

 
This week in First Grade, we 

celebrated the beginning of 

the school year and the 

students learned and 

practiced our classroom 

routines. We read stories 

about resilience, kindness, 

and taking care of our planet. 

Additionally, the students 

shared their hopes and 

dreams for this year and 

discussed how we can work 

together to achieve those 

dreams. We are looking 

forward to a wonderful year 

with our new classroom 

community! Please join us at 

Back to School Night to learn 

more about our class and 

curriculum.  


